

Podgorica, March 13, 2017

Dear President.

I would like to extend my cordial congratulations on the occasion of your reelection as the President of Hungary.

The relations between Montenegro and Hungary are excellent. I am fully confident that we will continue working together to secure the cooperation between our countries is lifted to an even higher level. Also I would like to reiterate the expressions of gratitude for the unstinting support of Hungary to our EU and NATO accession processes.

I take up the opportunity to reiterate my invitation to you to pay an official visit to Montenegro at time of your earliest convenience.

Esteemed President, I wish you good health and success in performing your high duty.

H.E. Mr. János Áder President of Hungary Budapest